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Dear Parent /Carer,  
 
Y5 Skipping Festival 
 
Your child’s class has been chosen for an exciting opportunity at Horizon Community College. It is a skipping 
festival to promote physical activity. This will take place on Wednesday 2nd October 1pm to 3pm. We will 
walk to the venue. Children should arrive to school in uniform as normal. 
 
Children should ensure that they have their PE kit in school for that day as they will be required to change 
into it. 
 
This is designed as a fun way for children to have the opportunity to represent school at a sporting event 
whilst promoting physical activity. Unfortunately, parents are unable to spectate for this event. 
 
Children must bring with them: A water bottle, a coat and suitable footwear. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
E Newsome 
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